
To All 
 
 Hi my name is Tom Mahler, I've been a proud Ashgrove Employee for almost 7 years, I've never 
had a more enjoyable job, including all of my careers. We are so proud of the American made 
product that we produce and distribute to the northwest. I think it is very important to keep 
industry in the US and to support our own communities. What a devastating blow to the 
economy throughout eastern Oregon and Idaho this would be. There is nothing else around 
that compares to the financial stability that ashgrove provides for my family. I ask you to think 
about the jobs lost and the lives affected, not only here at Ashgrove, but the surrounding area 
as well. Thank You 
 


